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(Neb.)-City Of Gordon To Experience Scheduled Power Outage

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 09/26/2012 02:00 PM

(Gordon)-Officials with Nebraska Public Power District announced today (Wednesday) that the entire community of Gordon
will experience a power outage after the first of October for installation of a mobile sub station in the Gordon area.

The outage will take place on October 2, from 5 am to 7 am, and will affect the entire town of Gordon. This not only effects
NPPD customers, but Northwest Rural Public Power District customers in Gordon as well.

Residents who may need to make arrangements during this scheduled outage are encouraged to do so, and may direct any
questions to the NPPD call center at 877-ASK-NPPD.

(Questions? Comments? Email chris@chadrad.com)
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